
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 6/08/2024 2:04:22 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

06/08/2024

MR Grant Ozolins
3 / 35 Fairlight CRES
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/0893 - 37 Fairlight Crescent FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Dear Sir / Madam,

To amend the previous submission made on Tuesday 6 August 2024 on behalf of the strata
committee Chairman and acting Secretary of SP4731, being two owners respectively of unit
lots in 35 Fairlight Crescent, we wish to note that the discussion and agreements between
ourselves and the owners of 37 Fairlight Crescent, while conducted cordially and in good faith
do not speak for or represent the other four lot holders / unit owners of 35 Fairlight Crescent.

Kind regards,
Grant Ozolins




